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BIG SIX BOAT LAUNCH TO BE CLOSED FOR THE SEASON 
 
 
Due to a $2.2 million construction project to upgrade the facilities at Big Six Marina, the public boat 
launch will be closed until early September. 
 
This project involves upgrades to the parking lot, site drainage, site electrical, sanitary sand filter, 
removal of buried fuel tank and installation of above ground fuel tank, landscaping, and rehab of the 
existing buildings and restrooms.  
      
For a list of public boat launches in Erie County please visit 
https://www.dec.ny.gov/outdoor/23898.html and in Niagara County visit 
https://www.dec.ny.gov/outdoor/23883.html 
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